
 
 
Ventura Youth Sailing Foundation began in 1985 as the brainchild of VYC Staff Commodore, Bill 

Crew, VYC member Ivan Cox & former members, Rick Hambleton & Greg Larson as a way of 

building much needed financial support for youth sailors throughout Ventura County. Over the 

years, VYSF, a 501 (c) (3) organization has contributed $133,000 to handfuls of youth sailors, to 

the Leo Robbins Sailing Center and to the VYC Junior Program.  

 
Whether supporting Olympic hopefuls that matriculated from VYC’s own youth program, 

contributing to sailors attending regional clinics to hone their craft, collecting much needed 

funds to purchase or replace necessary equipment for the Juniors Program, or providing 

scholarship funding for summer camp attendees, the VYSF has been steadfast in its efforts to 

uphold the sport of sailing. 

 
Bill Crew is once again heading up the Ventura Youth Sailing Foundation and your contribution 

should be mailed directly to him.  Contributors will receive a letter at the end of the year 

acknowledging your gift for tax purposes. 

 
The VYSF, youth sailors and their programs thank you for your generous support.  
 
 
Ventura Youth Sailing Foundation 

C/O William Crew 

1755 Spinnaker Dr. 

Ventura, CA 93001 

 
 


